
  WAUNETA HAPPENINGS 

JUNE 2024  

Wauneta Happenings is produced by the Wauneta Chamber of Commerce, it began in August of 2021.  The purpose is 
to help keep the people informed about what is going on in the Wauneta area.  If you have any suggestions, ideas, 
stories or pictures please contact a Chamber member.  
 

Read the newsletters at Wauneta.com.   

To make a donation you may send to Wauneta Chamber PO Box 211 Wauneta, NE  69045. Thank You to all that have 
graciously donated money, paper, and information for the Newsletter. 
 

 

WAUNETA CHAMBER MEMBERS REVAMP THE GAZEBO AREA 

 

LEFT TO RIGHT: Hondo Fanning, Ashley 

Einspahr, Mandi Kramer, Megan West, Crystal 

Walgren, Irelyn & London Maris, Ariel Fanning 

Allison and Shane Lawless. 

Not pictured: 

Michelle Harchelroad and Evelyn Skelton 

 

THANKS FOR ALL YOUR HARD 
WORK! 

 

IT LOOKS GREAT! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



GUESS WHO??  

 

      

 

 

 

 

Last month was: 
Class of 1974 
 
3rd Row 
Debbie Denker, Ted Fye, Terrie Fanning, 
David Einspahr, Lyle Stretch, Craig 
Maris, Rodger Hamilton, Teacher- Mrs. 
Jeannine Cox 
 
2nd Row 
Larry Breeze, Becky Bailus, Lisa Harvey, 
Jerry Long, Judy Ourado, Kent Kitt, 
Galen Prior, Geralyn Gage 
 
1st Row 
Denise Karusnick, Rex Smith, howard 
Braum, Garth West, Russel Redden, 
Ricky Einspahr, Lynn Denker 
 
Not pictured:  Kenneth Dart and Marvin Dart 

 

     

Congratulations, Peyton Cox! 

3rd place shot put 

Nebraska State Track Meet 
 


